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Hard to believe the end of June has arrived!
What a great school year it has been! Thank
you to all of our students and their families

for their hard work and dedication. 

With the moving part behind us, I am very
excited to start the 2025-2026 year off

fresh. Yes, our move like most others has
been bumpy at times. Our hope is those big
bumps are behind us and we look forward

to utilizing our amazing spaces and learning
opportunities to the best extent possible

moving forward. 

The final part of the year turned out to be
very busy in our school, with lots of great
events and learning opportunities that our

students participated in. Grad was a
wonderful celebration! This year we

honored ten graduates for their tremendous
accomplishment. What an incredible group
of young adults these people are, who will
forever serve as inspirational figures to our

students and staff.
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June Events

School Newsletter

Sept. 2: First day of school
Sept. 3: First day of

Kindergarten
Sept. 9: First Day of Preschool

Sept. 19: No School
Sept. 29-30: No School



Principals Message__________________________________________________________

We are very proud of the German instruction and singing that
continues at our school. It is such a great part of our school culture,

that we continue to celebrate! Thank you Mrs. Dyck for all your
amazing work in supporting our students this school year.

We look forward to 2025-26 being a fantastic school year.

Please check out our school website. It is updated regularly, has
great stories, photos, and information on the wonderful things

happening at our school.

If you need to reach me over the summer please feel free to do so.
You can contact me by e-mail at fred.jack@pallisersd.ab.ca, or by

phone (403) 892-9755.

Thanks once again for supporting your children in their wonderful
journey of faith and learning.

Sincerely,

Fred Jack 

Principal 



School Registration and Preparation
Information

The new school year starts September 2! If you need to
register a child, please email either Fred or Anny at

fred.jack@pallisersd.ab.ca. or anny.loewen@pallisersd.ab.ca

We will be back in the building August 25-29 to prepare for
the new school year. Families are welcome to stop by during

that time if they would like to tour the school or ask
questions in person about student registrations.

If anyone has lost or needs a school supply list, please feel
free to contact us via WhatsApp or email. We’re happy to

help!




